
"In view of the present situation regarding unfortunate 
demise of Zubeen Garg, the cultural icon of Assam, the 
walk-in-interview scheduled on 22nd September, 2025 for 
the post of Project Scientific Officer (IT) at CPP-IPR has 
been postponed. The revised date will be notified later in 
CPP-IPR website." 


